
 

 
 

 

Hi [FIRST NAME], 

 

 

We are providing advance notice that the program convenience fee you pay at MySchoolBucks 

when funding your student’s meal account will be increasing to $2.49 per payment as of 

December 11, 2017. This includes any AutoPay automatic payments you may have set up. 

 

For 16 years, the MySchoolBucks program fee has remained the same, even as our costs have 

steadily increased. Unfortunately, we can no longer absorb the entirety of these costs. 

 

Providing convenient, secure school meal payment options for busy families remains our #1 

priority. We’ve recently added new product features to make it easier for you to make those 

payments, including a redesigned mobile app so that you can quickly manage your student’s 

meal account on the go. We also continue to invest significantly in world-class security to 

protect your personal information and that of your student(s). 

 

If you would like to make changes to your automatic payment settings, please visit the AutoPay 

Settings within your MySchoolBucks account. We understand you may have questions, and our 

support team is standing by to help. Please contact us at (855) 832-5226 or 

support@myschoolbucks.com.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

The MySchoolBucks Team 
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